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Statement by the United Nations Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace Process,
 Mr. Nickolay Mladenov,  on security incidents along the border with Gaza

Jerusalem, 4 May 2016
“I am concerned about the security incidents that have taken place along the border with Gaza over the past 24 hours.
I call upon all to exercise maximum restraint and to take all necessary action to prevent the risk of escalation. It is critical that peace be maintained to ensure the safety and security of
Israelis and Palestinians, alike.”
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